
BALTIMORE COUNTY

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Vaccination Webinar

Wednesday,
August 27, 2025
6:00 P.M.

Topics
Why school-required vaccines
matter for everyone

Which vaccines are required for
school in the state of Maryland

Receiving school-required
vaccines at the Baltimore
County Department of Health

No Registration
Required
Join us at the time of the webinar
by scanning the QR code or by
visiting: bit.ly/4mAipkx

For more information, call:

410-887-2705
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